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Dear Parents,

Welcome to a new school year and a BIG welcome to Hixson Middle School. My name is Amber Teeters, I am the 6th grade Exceptional Education Teacher. I wanted to begin by telling you a little bit about myself.

I never thought when I was in school that I would want to become a teacher. I started working with very young children a couple of years after I graduated high school and I loved it. That was when I figured out what I wanted my major to be. I graduated from UTC in 2003 with a Bachelor’s degree in Special Education. I went on to Cumberland University and earned my Master’s degree in Education in 2006. I love teaching and this is my 14th year at Hixson Middle School.

This year we will be learning so many new and exciting things. I am here every step of the way to help your child learn and succeed. I am looking forward to a great year and if I can answer any questions or help you in any way please let me know.

Sincerely,

Email: Teeters_Amber@hcde.org

Phone: (423)847-4810 ext. 242

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Please fill out the information below: and send back to Mrs. Teeters

Child Name: _________________________________________

Parent(s) Name: _______________________________________________________
Address: ______________________________________________________________
Home Number:_____________________
   Cell phone: __________________
Work Phone: ______________________   Email: ____________________________
